
[Your Salon's Logo]  
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[Your Salon's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Phone Number]  

[Email Address]  

[Website URL]  

[Date] 

Dear [Client's Name], 

Welcome to [Your Salon's Name]! 

We are thrilled to have you join our eyelash extension family. Your 

decision to enhance your beauty with our services is greatly appreciated, 

and we can't wait to help you achieve the luscious lashes you desire. 

At [Your Salon's Name], we are committed to providing you with the 

highest quality materials and a relaxing atmosphere. Your comfort and 

satisfaction are our top priorities, and we are here to answer any 

questions you may have regarding your eyelash extensions. 

To help you get started, here are a few things to keep in mind: 

1. **Aftercare:** Proper maintenance is key to long-lasting lashes. We 

will provide you with all the information you need to ensure your 

extensions stay beautiful. 

2. **Follow-Up:** Don't hesitate to schedule your fill appointments every 

2-4 weeks for optimal results. 

3. **Contact Us:** If you have any questions or concerns, please feel 

free to reach out at [Phone Number] or [Email Address]. We are here for 

you! 

We look forward to seeing you at your upcoming appointment on 

[Appointment Date]. Get ready to bat those beautiful lashes! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Salon's Name]  

[Social Media Links]  

P.S. Follow us on social media for tips, inspiration, and special 

promotions! 


